
 

At Enfield Heights Academy, we are KIND, RESPECTFUL, RESILIENT and BRAVE.  
We are the force for positive change. 

 
16th June 2025 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
The months of June and July are full of lovely events, celebrations and competitions as we are 
approaching the end of this academic year. Please read this news roundup carefully not to miss the 
array of fun.  
 

Enfield Heights’ Got Talent- FINAL today after school 
 

  
 

Ice Cream sales -Ice Ice Baby 

Promotion Video  
 
Pupils from ‘After School Care’ led by Ms Yarboye prepared a lovely promotional video ‘Ice Ice Baby’ to 
advertise our weekly sales of ice-creams and lollies in the playground. Every Thursday and Friday, in the 
playground, staff teams will be selling ice-creams and lollies. As a school, we are hoping to raise funds for 
much required school resources for the children.  We hope that the whole community will support us and 
with a bit of luck, the sun will be shining. You can view the video here 
 

Our first edition of ‘Enfield Heights Got Talent’ has reached the 
FINAL.  It has been an amazing journey through the talented acts of 
EHA; not only pupils but also staff. There have been so many 
children who shared their amazing talents – it was hard to choose 
the finalists. The Final of Enfield Heights Got Talent will take place 
later on today on Monday 16th June after school and everyone can 
watch it in the playground– please don’t miss it! 
 
Thank you to Ms Michael for organising this super special event 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hTq_3RlFbP4


 

National Thank a Teacher Day – 18th June 2025. 
National Thank a Teacher Day is an annual celebration of teachers and support staff across early years 
settings, schools and colleges. This year it will take place on Wednesday 18th June 2025. 
Thank a Teacher Day is your chance to say a huge thank you to that someone who has made a positive 
difference – whether that’s an amazing teacher who makes lessons fun and engaging, a teaching assistant 
who has given you that extra help or a lunch time supervisor who made sure you were ok. You can send 
a free e-card with a personalised message on the Thank a Teacher website to anyone who works in your 
school. https://thankateacher.co.uk/thank-a-teacher/thank-a-teacher-form/ 
 
 
REMINDER: Art Exhibition- Friday 20th June at 2.30-4pm  

 

Following on from the successes of previous Art Exhibitions, I am pleased to invite 
you to view this year’s Art Exhibition linked to LOVE and inspired by famous artists. It will take place in the 
school hall on Friday 20th June at 2.30-4pm. EHA exhibition 2025 is dedicated to showcasing 
pupils’ expressions of love through art/drawing. ENTRY for adults is £1 

 
Enfield Heights Schools Sports Days – Tuesday 24th June and Wednesday 25th June 
We are delighted to remind you that our annual Sports days will be taking place very soon in St Georges 
Field. 
·         Reception – Tuesday 24th June (afternoon) 
·         Years 1, 2 & 3 – Tuesday 24th June (morning) 
·         Years 4, 5 & 6 – Wednesday 25th June (morning) 
We are pleased to welcome parents and carers, once again, to be able to come and support their child/ren 
(please no dogs).  
 
In line with our ‘PE teams belonging’, each class is divided into four groups, and these groups are named 
after democratically chosen athletes and sports personalities.  

Blue Lucy Bronze 

Red Marcus Rashford  

Green Rory McIlroy 

Yellow Serena Williams 

 

https://thankateacher.co.uk/thank-a-teacher/thank-a-teacher-form/


 

Please make sure that your child is wearing a T-shirt of their colour team. We do have coloured sports 
bibs, sponsored by our lovely PTA, to mark teams alternatively. Mr Brown sent out sports day letters- 
please see on our school website as a reminder. 
 
We are looking for volunteers to help our PTA to man the hydration station during the sports days. 
Please let us know if you are able to help. Thank you  
 
 

 
 

                                Get Set… GO! Join  EHA’s Sponsored Run after school on 

Friday 27th June at 3.30pm-4.15!           
 
Please collect your child/ren from school as normal and head to St Georges’ field for a family 
sponsored run. 

Run, skip or sprint your way round the field           Grab a medal to celebrate your effort! 
  

    Get sponsored by friends and family — every step you take helps bring the new PE equipment to 
life! Whether you're in it for the fun or the fitness, come be a part of something special. Let’s run 
together and raise funds together for our amazing school!   
 
Your child has been given a sponsorship form to take part. Please hand in your sponsored forms and 
funds raised to your class teacher or the school office once you completed it after the run. We have a 
great prize for a family who raises the most funds.   
 

 



 

*Exciting News: Enfield Heights International Day and Summer Fete are Coming!* 

 
 
Our PTA is thrilled to launch our summer fete fundraiser: 
 *INTERNATIONAL DAY!*  
*Friday 4th July 3pm-6.00pm* 
All funds raised will go towards school resources for the new academic year, and there are lots of ways 
you can get involved: 
 

          Volunteer for running a stall on the afternoon 

         Help with setup on the day 

        Bake for the cake stall 

                    Donate tombola prizes 

             Donate high-quality toys, books & games 

      Buy tickets for our fabulous raffle (sale starts in June) 

              And most importantly—*come along and enjoy the fete!* 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for all the families that signed up to have a board.  
 
The Castles Estate Agents kindly agreed to sponsor our Summer Fete again. 
Back in December we raised over £300 for having 30 boards erected at £10 
for every board. 
 
We have managed 30 boards again which is the easiest £300 we can make 
to support school projects and new resources for the children. 
 

 



 

Non-Uniform Day 1-  Friday 27th June 
Children must bring in a jar of sweets/small toys; tombola donation or £1. Please send all donations to 
your class teacher.  
 
Non-Uniform Day 2-  Friday 4th July 
On Friday 4th July, children are encouraged to come dressed in their own cultural attire representing their 
country of origin and pay £1.  
 

Important Cancellations -  
Friday 4th July (International Summer Fete) 
- No clubs and no Afterschool Club will be running due to this event.  

Thursday 10th July (Opening Evening) 
- No clubs no Afterschool Club will be running due to this event.  

- External Karate club will be still running in the hall 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Class Photos -Tuesday 1st July 
Photographers will be visiting the school on Tuesday 1st July to take the whole class photographs. Please 
ensure that your child is wearing their uniform with a tie! If your child has PE on Friday they need to 
wear their school uniform, NOT their PE kit - but with their trainers rather than school shoes. Thank you 
 
 
Key Dates for your diary 
 

Key Events When Notes for Parents 

EHA’s Got Talent- Grand Final  Monday 16th June  3.15-4pm Muga 
All welcome 

EHA’s Exhibition  
‘I can draw’ 

Friday 20th June (Change of date) 
 

2.30pm-4pm in the hall 
Open to all parents and carers.  

Year 1-3 Sports day Tuesday 24th June 9.30-11am in the field (letters 
sent) 

Reception Sports day  Tuesday 24th June  1.30-2.45pm in the field (letters 
sent) 

Year 4-6 Sports day Wednesday 25th June 9.30-11am in the field (letters 
sent) 

Year 6 Residential Trip to 
Danbury 

Wednesday 18th-Friday 20th June Letter sent  



 

PTA Non-uniform Day no 1 Friday 27th June Non-uniform day-tombola 
donation 

PTA Non-uniform Day no 2 Friday 4th July 
 

Non-Uniform day- wear your 
culture attire  

Sponsored Run  
After school 

Friday 27th June 3.30pm-4.15 
St Georges field  

PTA Summer Fair  
International Day  
AFTER School 

Friday 4th July 
3.15-6pm 

Volunteers and helpers required 
to help at the fair 

INSET Day  Monday 7th July  School closed for training  

Meet the new class 
teacher/Open Evening 

Thursday 10th July 3.15-5pm 

Year 6 Production Wednesday 16th July  For year 6 parents and carers; 
Hall/5pm 

 
Whole School Picnic 

Thursday 17th July 3.15pm-4.30pm -celebrate and 
bring your blanket and picnic 
goodies you wish to eat. Strictly 
NUT FREE please. 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly  Friday 18th July For year 6 parents and carers; 
Hall/9-10am 

 
 
With my very best wishes,  

 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
 
 


